
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       March 19, 2020 
 
 
 

STATEMENT FROM THE BAMBERG SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

In the Interest of public safety and preventing the spread of 
COVID-19 

 
 

In an effort to protect our citizens, residents and employees, 

we are respectfully asking that any routine contact with the 

Sheriff’s Office be handled by telephone.  If you need a copy 

of a report, metal permits, etc. we ask that you call  

803-245-3018. 

 

Our office/staff will remain open to the public at this point 

but we are asking for your understanding during this time.  

 

At this time, there will be no changes to any of our call for 

service response protocols. The community is encouraged 

to continue to use these reporting platforms in order to 

preserve public safety availability for emergencies. 

. 

Non-criminal fingerprints will not be done at this time.  


